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Wednesday 29th November 2022 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

Junior Christmas Carol Concert 

On Tuesday 13th December, we will be holding our Junior Christmas Carol  

concert. Pupils from years 3-6 will perform their Christmas carols on the night.  

There will also be individuals and groups of children performing on the night. 

The concert will be held in the junior hall and will starts at 4:30pm and we  

anticipate it finishing between 5:15- 5.30pm. All children need to be picked up at  

3:30pm as usual after school and return for the concert at 4:30pm accompanied  

by an adult. 

Some children who are performing solos may be asked to stay behind afterschool.  

If this is the case, they will receive a separate letter requesting your permission  

nearer the time.  

We look forward to you coming to watch and join in with the singing! 

Yours sincerely, 

Ayse Thomas 

 

Deputy Headteacher 

 


